
 

DATE: October 3, 2019 

  

TO: Mike Perdue, Maintenance/Production Manager 

 

FROM: Gwen Carter, M/WBE Office   

  

DEPARTMENT: Coliseum Department 

 

SUBJECT: MWBE Memo for the North Entrance and VIP Parking Renovations  

 

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by RPM Partners Company for the North 

Entrance and VIP Parking Renovations project. The goals established for the contract were MBE 9% 

and WBE 11%.  RPM Partners Company met the WBE goal; but did not achieve the MBE goal.  

However, the contractor achieved the 50 GFE points required to demonstrate Good Faith Efforts.   

 

RPM Partners Company proposed to utilize the following M/WBE firms: 
   

 

ID 

 

Firm 

 

County 

 

Description of Work 

 

Dollar Value 

 

% 

 

WBE 

 

Beco Electric 

 

Guilford 

 

Electrical 

 

$89,286.00 

 

6% 

 

WBE 

 

Rumburg Grading, Inc.  

 

Forsyth 

 

Sitework 

 

$133,929.00 

 

9% 

 

WBE 

 

Structural Steel of the Carolinas 

 

Forsyth 

 

Structural Steel 

 

$44,643.00 

 

3% 

 

WBE 

 

Yadkin Valley Paving 

 

Forsyth 

 

Asphalt Paving & Curb 

 

$267,858.00 

 

18% 

 

MBE 

 

J.C. Waller 

 

Guilford 

 

Survey 

 

$3720.25 

 

.25% 

 

MBE 

 

McCain’s Stripping 

 

Guilford 

 

Pavement Marking 

 

$14,881.00 

 

1% 

    

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope of work either 

through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor must contact the M/WBE 

Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

 

GC 


